
 LAKE COUNTY ZONING NOTICE VAR-000656-2021  

Antioch Township   

The Lake County Zoning Board of Appeals has postponed and rescheduled a 

public hearing from July 8th, 2021 at 9:00 A.M. to Thursday, July 22nd, 2021 

at 9:00 A.M. at the Central Permit Facility, 500 W. Winchester Rd., Libertyville 

on the petition of Vita and Ian Mindich, record owners, who seek the following 

variation from the requirements of the Lake County Code and any other zoning 

relief as required:   

1) Reduce the west side yard setback from 4.5 feet to 0 feet to remedy the 

nonconforming status of the existing single-family home and to allow for the 

construction of an addition that will be no closer than 1 foot from the west 

property line.  

Please note that quantitative values may be subject to minor alterations due to 

surveyed conditions. The subject property is located at 27900 W RIVERSIDE DR 

ANTIOCH, IL and is approximately 0.12 acres.  

PIN:0110302003  

This application is available for public examination at the office of the Lake 

County Zoning Board of Appeals, 500 W. Winchester Rd, Libertyville, Illinois, 

attn: Thomas Chefalo, Project Manager 847-377-2120  

Gregory Koeppen   

Chairman   






















